
 

The Corporation of the Town of LaSalle 

To: Mayor and Members of Council 

Prepared by: Michael Cappucci, P.Eng 

Department: Public Works 

Date of Report: October 12, 2022 

Report Number: PW-17-2022 

Subject: Investing in Canada Infrastructure Program: Green Stream Grant Approval 

Recommendation 

That the report of the Manager of Engineering dated October 12, 2022 (PW-17-2022) 
regarding the Investing in Canada Infrastructure Program: Green Stream Grant 
Approval, be received. 

Report 

The Investing in Canada Infrastructure Program (ICIP): Green Stream is a cost-shared 
infrastructure funding program between the Federal and Provincial Governments.  The 
focus for this stream of funding was on watermain projects.  The Town applied and was 
successful for watermain replacement along Reaume and Bouffard. The work will 
involve replacing the existing 2,800 metres of watermain on Reaume Road from Malden 
Road to Milford Avenue and 1,420 meters on Bouffard Road from Malden Road to 
Matchette Road.  The upgrades will include; increasing the diameter of watermain, 
replacing side street connections, installing 22 new fire hydrants and 39 gate valves. 

The Public Works Department issued a Request for Proposal (RFP) for consulting 
services for design, contract administration and inspection in August and reviewed all 
submissions in September. Through that process the successful bidder was LEA 
Consultants. We are anticipating tendering the construction portion of work in Winter 
2023 which will allow for a competitive bidding process.  The results of that tendering 
process will be reported to Town Council. 

Consultations 

Finance Department 

Clerks Department  
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Financial Implications 

The Investing in Canada Infrastructure Program (ICIP): Green Stream Grant is for 
73.33% of the project cost up to a maximum $2,984,666.  The anticipated project 
estimate is approximately $4.5 million. The balance of approximately $1.5 million would 
be requested to be funded from the Water Reserve in the 2023 budget process.  Both 
Finance and Public Works support using the reserve funding to complete this work. 

Prepared By: 

 

Michael Cappucci P.Eng 

Link to Strategic Goals 

1. Enhancing organizational excellence - Not Applicable 

2. Strengthen the community’s engagement with the Town - No  

3. Grow and diversify the local economy - No  

4. Build on our high-quality of life - No  

5. Sustaining strong public services and infrastructure - Yes 

Communications 

N/A 

Notifications 

N/A  
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Report Approval Details 

Document Title: Investing in Canada Infrastructure Program Grant 

Approval.docx 

Attachments:  

Final Approval Date: Oct 12, 2022 

 

This report and all of its attachments were approved and signed as outlined below: 

 

Jonathan Osborne 

 

Peter Marra 

 

Joe Milicia 


